

### STUDENTS SHARING ACROSS THE GLOBE

#### **SAVE THE DATES**

**GSP Annual Fund- Raising Dinner**Saturday 8 September 2018

Hellenic Club Woden 7pm to 11pm

### **AGM 2018**

Wednesday 8 August 2018

All are welcome to attend the AGM, though only members may stand for office.

Membership is free and encouraged.

For more details email: simon@globalschoolpartners.org.au



# "The beds are a blessing" says Ann – School Director

With the increase in student numbers in 2018 at Precious Talents the new beds funded by Majura Primary have been essential to provide a place to sleep for many girls.









## **Ann's 2018 challenge at Precious Talents**

The increase in student numbers this year at Precious Talents has put pressure on classroom space and the school has built the walls for some new classes. Unfortunately, they have now exhausted their funds and are unable to complete the roof, doors and windows. They can't complete the floors and blackboards until the roof is on.

This is proving to be an enormous challenge for the school.





## **Not enough water storage at Precious Talents**

There has been a drought in Kenya (which fortunately broke recently) and the two small water tanks at Precious Talents meant the school ran out of water in January and February this year.

"We definitely need more water storage so that we can provide clean drinking water for the students" says Ann Mireri – School Director



